Gemma McAuley

From: Alan Warwick

Sent: 12 August 2021 22:03
To: Planning

Subject: LA01/2019/0850/F
Dear Sir / Madam

With regards to the above application I note there has been a change in the consultation reply from Northern
Ireland Water. A reply from NIW was posted on the planning portal at the end of July. However it appears
to have been taken down from the portal and replaced with a different reply.

On the planning portal it is stated the amended reply was received on 29th July 2021 even though the
document is dated 10th August.

I would be grateful if you could provide a full explanation as to why the above situation has

happened. Please explain why the original reply from NIW has been removed from the portal and replaced
with an amended reply? Also please explain why there is no record of this change showing on the planning
portal? '

I would draw your attention to the concerns I have regarding the foul sewer arrangements for the site which
I highlighted in my recent correspondence dated 29th July 2021. I would ask that NIW provide clarification

regarding my concerns.

Thanks
Alan

Glens,



